
Every child matters… every childhood matters. 

  

 

 
 

Monday 20th November 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Yorkshire Children’s Charity Christmas Party Monday 27th November 
 
The school has been invited to attend a Christmas party next Monday 27th November at the Doubletree Hilton 
in town.  The party is during school time.  We will take the children there by bus and will be back in school for 
3:15. 
 
The children will watch a pantomime in the morning, enjoy a party lunch then have a disco in the afternoon.  
Children can come in their own clothes.  We will ensure all dietary requirements are met. 
 
If you have any questions please get in touch. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 

 
 
 
 

Louise Oddy 
Headteacher 
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